Email received from Wealden on Tuesday 28th January 2020

Dear Victoria
[bookmark: _GoBack]
Thank you for your email. 

Whilst I understand that the decision we took may not be the outcome APC were looking for, I don’t think it adds to the process for us to be engaged in a back and forth email exchange of long lists of questions, particularly where we are getting into asking about the meaning of specific words / phrases. 

In addition, many of the questions posed have already been answered. My earlier emails have already provided information about the documents we considered, the decision makers involved, and clarified the reasons why we took the decision. As you know, that included consideration of the comments APC provided as part of the consultation process. We have considered the situation in detail, alongside the position of the car park in Pevensey, and taken the decision to bring the operational management and oversight of these car parks back in house. Cllr Lunn has also responded directly to your last question.

The only aspect of your questions that I don’t think has already been addressed relates to our future plans. In that regard, I can confirm that our intention is to continue running the facilities as car parks, with the same charges as current. As with all our charges, these are included in our fees and charges book and we are very transparent with the decision making process around setting these. 

Again I appreciate this may not be the response you were seeking but there really isn’t any more I can usefully add.

Kind regards

Trevor 

